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Christian, Barbara and Deb-

Apologies for the back and forth on the windows, in reviewing the details previously sent we noticed that two of the details did not match as intended. | am now attaching a single pdf showing locations for the
two types of new windows, the grilles for each window type and the detailed cut sheets for each window type. We have deleted all vinyl windows to keep the quality more consistent. | believe this is all in line
with our discussions to date, and | hope this answers all of your questions. Please let me know of any further questions or comments, and/or if these window details are acceptable.

Please also let us know when we can hold the pre-construction meeting. We are ready and will do our best to be flexible.

My understanding is that these are the only two remaining conditions of approval. If there is anything else we can do to help, please let me know.

Thank you,
Sam

Sam Reiche
Cell: 207-939-6308
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